
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
January 31, 2012 
 
Counselor’s Office, Civil Affairs Bureau, Ministry of Justice 
Post: 1-1-1 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8977, Japan 
E-mail: minji27@moj.go.jp 
 
Sent Via E-mail 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Ontario Teachers’ Pension Plan (Ontario Teachers’) is an independent organization 
responsible for investing more than C$107 billion in assets and administering the pensions of 
300,000 working and retired teachers in the province of Ontario, Canada. 
 
The Asian Corporate Governance Association (ACGA) has provided its thoughts on the 
Interim Proposal concerning Revision of Companies Act issued in December 2011 by the 
Counselor’s Office, Civil Affairs Bureau, Ministry of Justice. As an ACGA member with 
significant investments throughout Asia, Ontario Teachers’ would like to indicate our support 
of the ACGA’s views as expressed in the attached letter. 
  
We appreciate the opportunity to provide our views on this issue. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if we can be of further assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Wayne Kozun 
Senior Vice President, Public Equities 
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